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Our Oregon wildlife is in peril due to loss of habitat and climate change.  

Please support this HB 2977 so that funding can be provided to support our Oregon 

Department of Wildlife in their efforts to protect and serve our wildlife. 

Oregon has the reputation of caring for it's wildlife which brings visitors here so a 1% 

increase in their motel/transient tax is understandable. 

Thanks for doing the right thing! 


